
From: David Q  
Sent: 16 March 2018 13:37 
To: HCO 
Subject: Uber 
 
Hi 
 
Just sending my support for Uber to be licensed in Brighton 
 
I have used the app in Cape Town where it has made things safer 
 
I also believe the costs and transparency of wait times to be excellent 
 
Regards 
 
David Quinton 
Brighton Resident 
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